
 

 
  

City of San Dimas 
 Development Plan Review Board 

  

  

   

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
   

The regularly scheduled meeting of the 
Development Plan Review Board for Thursday April 
10, 2025 meeting has been cancelled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled Development Plan 
Review Board meeting will be held on: 

 

Thursday April 24, 2025 
San Dimas Council Chamber Conference Room 

245 East Bonita Ave 
 
 
 
  

I declare under penalty of perjury that I am employed by the City of San Dimas, 
posted a true and correct copy of this document according to the Brown Act 
requirements. 
  

          Kimberly Neustice  
April 3, 2025 Kimberly Neustice, Senior Management 



Analyst 
 


